TOWN OF BROOKFIELD OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN

Tara Carr First Selectman



100 Pocono Road Brookfield, CT 06804

January 6, 2022

TO:

Board of Finance

FROM: Tara Carr, First Selectman

RE:

BUDGET TRANSFERS

At a meeting on January 3, 2022, the Board of Selectmen approved Inter department transfers proposed in the budget to actual report dated December 27, 2021, and voted to forward to the Board of Finance for review and approval, as outlined in the attached report from Marcia Marien, Controller/Director of Finance.

Thank you for your review and consideration of these transfers.

/vg

Attachment